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Dear Mrs. Carroll,

I want to begin by thanking you for the tremendous hospitality that you and the

entire Seton School family extended to the Visiting Team during our stay. Everything we

needed was at our fingertips and your faculty, ParentS, and students could not have made

us feel more臆Welcome. You have so much to be壬〕rOud ofat your school and I persona11y

benefited from my visit by bringing so many wonderful exanples ofthe many areas in

Which you excel back with me.

We are working on finalizing our report and hope to have it to you by May 9. If

you have any questions about the report, Please do not hesitate to contact me.

Again, thank you for making our visit to Seton School an outstanding experience.

I wish you much success in the completion ofthis year and many great years to come.

Sincerely,

ヽシ′
Visiting Team Chair

園田

畿韓


